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SO MUCH GOING ON….ARE YOU KEEPING UP?! 
Last week we shared lots of key dates for the summer term with you so do refer to that 

newsletter if needed via School Gateway or the school website.  

 

Following letters sent out this week you should now be in the picture around who will be 

teaching your child or children next year, as well as knowing about plans we have to 

support their transition over the coming weeks. This sees them visiting their new classes 

following an assembly on Thursday 6th July, when our Year 6 children are visiting their new 

schools. Again, check out letters on School Gateway or the school website if you have missed them for any 

reason.  

 

Finally, many thanks for your support and understanding as we prepare for two days of teachers’ strike action 

next week, on Wednesday 5th and Friday 7th July. Full details of this is in a letter you will have received 

yesterday – do get in touch with us should you have any questions about this.  

YEAR 6 SECONDARY SCHOOL TRANSITION DAYS  
Next week, on Thursday 6th July, the Year 6 children who are transitioning to Newton Abbot College, Torquay 

Boys Grammar School or Coombeshead Academy have been invited to attend their new school for the day.  

All parents of Year 6 children should have received a letter inviting their child to this day – please contact your 

Secondary School directly if you have not received an email/letter with details of the day.  

 

YEAR 4 OLYMPIC EVENT 
Year 4 attended an Olympic Event at Newton Abbot College 

on Friday 23rd June. The children took part in various workshops  

- Gymnastics, Football, Hockey and Athletics to name a few -  

with different year 4 classes from across Newton Abbot. Louie 

Satterley-Bowden, Tyler Anderson and Kailum Brailey were 

celebrated in an award ceremony at the end of the day for 

their amazing perseverance and enthusiasm. Congratulations 

to everyone who represented the school so positively.  

THE HELEN FOUNDATION – DAISI ART PROJECT 
We have recently been fortunate enough to take part in a Helen Foundation 

supported art workshop with Cara Roxanne, facilitated by Daisi. Children in Years 2, 3 

and 4 mixed a range of colours using watercolour paint and compared the effects 

across their class. This enabled each child to develop their ability to discuss the impact 

and feelings elicited by different colours. 

 

Folllowing this they explored ways to use, present and share the array of colours produced through the 

creation of landscapes and seascapes. Each child thoroughly enjoyed this experience and were amazed at 

the range of colours they used and mixed to produce their works of art. To learn more about the amazing 

work the Helen Foundation does in both schools and communities, visit their website at              

www.thehelenfoundation.org.uk 

http://www.thehelenfoundation.org.uk/


CONGRATULATIONS ELLEANOR PINTUS-MAY!  
We would like to say a huge well done to Elleanor Pintus-May 

from year 2 for winning the Bee Positive Poster Design 

competition held by Trago Mills this year.  

 

Elleanor submitted her amazing poster entry to the competition 

and has won first place! As a result of this, Ellie has won some vouchers for herself 

and some vouchers for the school to spend on art and gardening supplies.  

 

Well done and thank you again Elleanor. We’ll be celebrating you in our assembly on Friday!  

SOPHIA AND ROWAN COLE – 100 MILES CYCLED!  
Sophia (year 5) and Rowan (year 1) have nearly cycled 100 miles each in June! They are 

fundraising to help people get access to clean energy in their communities in Nepal and 

Kenya. Sophia took up this challenge two years ago and was the youngest participant the 

event had seen. Now her little brother looks set to steal her crown. 

 

 They look forward to sharing their cycling experiences in Friday's assembly - including their ride 

from Bristol to Bath and back.  

 

You can find out more and sponsor them if you can here: Sophia's page and Rowan's page 

PLAYLEADER NOMINATIONS FOR POSITIVE PLAY 
We are really pleased that our playleaders, who meet after school each Monday, and have 

been supporting play at dinnertimes have been keen to nominate children that they see 

demonstrating positive play behaviours.  

The children that they have noticed this week who will be receiving certificates in assembly this 

Friday are: Tristan Topliss, Eloisa Davis and Sienna Harry. 
Congratulations to you all, and many thanks to our playleaders. 

CELEBRATING SUCCESS – ‘EVERY CHILD HAS COMFORT WITH WHO THEY ARE’ 
This week we are encouraging children to celebrate the way in which they engage with the school’s Core 

Offer, particularly how they are connecting with those around them as part 

of our focus upon ‘Relationships’. Children are currently spending time 

thinking about understanding and recognising the value of friendship, family 

and other relationships, as well communication and conflict resolution.   
 

They will also be thinking about the British Value of Respectful Attitudes, 

developing and demonstrating our understanding of mutual respect, recognising that our behaviours have an 

effect on our rights and the rights of people around us.  

 

This week teachers will be paying special consideration to those children who demonstrate the following: 
0 

'I make an active contribution to the classroom community.' 
 Mr Hampton has nominated Iris Ionescu 

 Miss Butler has nominated Noah Tranckle 

 Mrs Penn has nominated Alfie Harry and Cody Groft 

 Mr Franklin has nominated Alfie Steer 

 Miss Hall has nominated Lorenzo Santos and Lola Pickford 

 Miss Cameron has nominated Tristan Topliss 

 Mrs Cousins has nominated Lydia Bolt 

 Mrs Brown has nominated Kyron Donald and Kailum Brailey 

 Miss Shopland has nominated Taylor Harry 

 Miss Manley has nominated Thomas Tate 

 Mr Hankin has nominated Harry Manley and Bella Brooks 

 Mrs Russell has nominated Tilly Barr and Raya Small 

ATTENDANCE 
Please find below the attendance information for each class last week, great effort. Well done! 

 

OVERALL 

 

Nursery 

B2 SJP 

Reception 

B1 SB 
Year 1  

RH  
Year 2  

IF  
Year 3  

MC 
Year 4  

SB 
Year 5  

JM  
Year 6  

GH  

93.4 

 

88 95.8 93.1 93.3 93.4 93.8 95.3 92.9 

 

https://renewable-world.enthuse.com/pf/sophia-c
https://renewable-world.enthuse.com/pf/rowan-c

